









I need to stay at home and cancel therapy if:

							
Fever	Vomiting	Diarrhea	Rash	Head Lice	Eye Infection	Sneezing And/Or Mucus	Hospital Stay And/Or ER visit
Temperature of 100.4 or higher	Within the past 24 hours	Within the past 24 hours	Body rash with itching or fever	Itchy head, active head lice	Redness, itching, and/or "crusty" drainage from eye	Color of mucus is cloudy, yellow, and/or green.	Hospital stay and/or ER visit

I am ready to go back to therapy when I am:

Fever free for 24 hours without the use of fever reducing medication i.e. Tylenol, Motrin, etc.	Free from vomiting for at least 2 solid meals	Free from diarrhea for at least 24 hours	Free from rash itching or fever. Have been evaluated by a doctor if needed.	Treated with appropriate lice treatment at Home. Has been approved to return to school.	Evaluated by a doctor and have a note to return to school.	Color of mucus is clear.	Released by medical provider to return to school.
---	---	--	---	---	--	--------------------------	---